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Mr Brian Walsh
President

Kew Cottages Coalition
22A Fellows Street
KEW VIC 3101

Dear Mr Walsh
KEW COTTAGES

Thank you for your recent correspondence to the Premier.

This issue falls within the portfolio responsibility of the Minister for Community
Services, the Hon Lisa Neville MP. Therefore, | have referred your
correspondence to the Minister at the Department of Human Services for
consideration.

Should you require further information regarding this correspondence, you may
contact the Ministerial Correspondence Unit at the Department of Human
Services directly on & 9637 8000.

| appreciate the time you have taken to write.

GEOFF WALSH
Chief of Staff

/12007

Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the
Information Privacy Act 2000. Should you have any queries or wish to gain access to your oo
personal information held by this Office please contact our Privacy Officer at the above -

address.
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